ST JOHNS COUNTY HORSE COUNCIL
UPDATE ON TRAILS COALITION

August 27, 9:30-11:30, Equestrian Center

The St Johns County Trails Coalition is moving forward to create a
multi-use trails system in our county. To assure horse trails are
included St Johns County Horse Council's (SICHC) active
participation is necessary. Now is the time to speak up for THE
TRAILS YOU WANT. Come learn about the process to MAKE THEM
A REALITY HERE IN ST JOHNS COUNTY.

Don't ride the trails? These trails are important to all the horse people

in St. Johns. They bring attention to the horse community as a vital
part of the county.

Your participation is necessary to make these trails happen. The trails

are the way to grow the equestrian community and make it great. Be
a part of this great ride!

Come as you are straight from the barn; get a continental breakfast
and fired up about horses and trails.

Mary Farr, Judy Simms, Linda Matzke



